
We strongly OBJECT to the Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278 application for the following reasons: 
 
- it will have a negative, toxic effect on our communities health 
 
- it will damage the environment & farm land 
 
- it will effect our drinking water 
 
- it will negatively impact property values 
 
- the increased truck movements will lead to further road damage & additional risk to commuters & 
travellers on already poorly maintained, narrow roads 
 
- it is a proven fact that the NSW Government states in it own “Energy from Waste Infrastructure 
Plan” that human health is impacted by incinerators claiming “Populations can still experience health 
impacts when emissions are below national standard, and for some common air pollutants, there is 
NO SAFE THRESHOLD OF IMPACT”. 
 
- if it’s not safe enough in Sydney……why is is safe enough for my backyard?? 
 
We have not made any political donations in the past two years. 
 
We acknowledge & accept the Department’s disclaimer & declaration. 
 
David & Kristina Elward 
“Rosehill” 
156 Taylor’s Creek Road  
Tarago NSW. 2589 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
 


